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ATTACHMENT 1

Subject: Our New Beginning and Name Change
July 18, 2016
Dear Valued Client.

I am writing to let you know about an important change at our company.

For twenty years, we have done business in North America as a joint venture
company called Hatch Mott MacDonald. As of April 26, 2018, we began branding
ourselves as simply Mott MacDonald. You will see our name change and a new
logo appear on our communications and our billing with you. Please update your
files with our new name.

This change gives us a much stronger platform to expand our services into more
sectors and markets across the whole of North America and globally, enabling us to
bring even more value for our clients.

As far as Mott MacDonald, LLC is concerned, very little will change — we're the

same team with the same unwavering commitment to providing you the same high
quality service.

| am attaching a copy of our W-9 to ensure your records are correct.

Please note that this W-8 reflects a different number than what is currently in your
accounts payable records. The entity you have contracted with has not changed.
However, the entity is a "disregarded entity” for tax purposes and the new \W-9
simply reflects a change in taxpayer identification number for tax reporting. Make

sure that you change the tax identification number in your accounts payable
records.

Thank you very much. | look ferward to your continued support as we meve forward
as Mott MacDonald.

Sincerely,
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./ Craig Velasqué

Vice President
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